
KENOSHA COUNTY GENEALOGY SOCIETY 
 

Board meeting minutes January 4th, 2016 
 
 
 

Present: Judy Uelman, Pat Stulgin, Frank Klein, Judy Reynolds, Jeff Huff and Dawn Jurgens 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm. 
 
Minutes from the November 2, 2016 meeting were read and approved by motion from Judy Uelman 
and seconded by Dawn Jurgens. 
 
Treasurer’s report was given by Frank Klein and accepted. Balance on hand was $2038.85.   
 
It was noted that Suzanne Dibble has the KCGS “Library” and a listing of these items is available on 
the KCGS website. 
 
The speaker for the Jan. 11th meeting will be Patty Bajabir, from the Kenosha library.  
 
Scheduled “one-on-one” sessions at the Kenosha Southwest Library are:  March 23rd, April 19th (or 26th) 
and May 18th.  
 
 The KCGS website section for “members only” password will be changed in January.  Current paid 
members will get notification by email. An updated member roster will be sent to the board and 
committee members. 
 
There will be a Kenosha County Genealogy 2016 Fair planning meeting at 5:15 pm on Jan. 11th, prior 
to the regular KCGS meeting.  
 
Jeff Huff will keep the KCGS events calendar link on the website updated.  Jeff asked for board 
members and committee persons to send him a photo and short bio for the KCGS website. 
 
Judy Reynolds said to check out our Facebook site.  
 
The next board meeting will be on March 7th at 6:30 pm. Note: There will not be a board meeting in 
February. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm. 
 
 
 
Minutes taken by Frank Klein in recording secretary’ Mary Ann Cole’s’ excused absence. 


